Mobile Phones at Leasowes Primary School

Dear Parents,

Leasowes does not allow children to bring mobile phones into school, therefore please make sure
that they stay at home. We are aware that on occasions there may be a genuine reason where a
mobile phone may be necessary for certain situations. If this is the case then permission must be
requested by a parent. If you feel your child needs a mobile phone please complete the form below
requesting permission and return to the school office. Children who are granted permission will
bring their mobile phone up to the office at the start of the day to be stored safely and will collect it
at the end of the day. Any child that has a mobile phone on them without permission, parents will
be contacted and an adult will need to collect it from the office.

As always safeguarding is our utmost priority and we need to keep children and staff of the school
safe. We fully appreciate the support from parents and these actions will quickly allow school to
focus back on the education of your child. We will continue to teach children about the appropriate
use of mobile phones to prepare them for secondary school and support them in navigating the
digital world.

If you feel that you would like to request permission, please complete the form on the following
page.

Thank you for your ongoing support in safeguarding our children and staff.
Kind regards
Mrs Bettany

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead



Mobile Phone Request

Name: Class:

Reason for requesting your child to bring a mobile phone into school:

Please tick which days your child needs to bring a mobile phone into school:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Friday

Signed: Date:

Please note that we do not accept any responsibility for damage to mobile phones.




